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THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U. S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 13, 1986

Dear Bill:

Your reception at Hot Springs has
become a tradition--certainly your guests

can attest to that. Last week's get together
was very enjoyable as always. The occasion
contributes greatly to a better rapport between
business leaders and "the Media!"

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Willard C. Rappleye, Jr.
Editor
Financier

355 Lexington Avenue

New York, New York 10017



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 13, 1986

Dear Ed:

We all missed you! And we hope you
are feeling better by this time. Keith, George,
Wendy, Peggy and I had a great time together--in
fact we closed up the Grille Room that night. Many
thanks for your hospitality and I hope that we get
to see one another at the Grove in July--if not
sooner.

Peggy joins me in sending our very
best wishes to Hannah.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Edward W. Carter
Chairman Emeritus

Carter Hawley Hale Stores, Inc.

550 South Flower Street
Los Angeles, California 90071



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A. W. CLAUSEN
President

May 13, 1986

Dear Jack:

Peggy and I had a delightful time with
you and Sallie and your other guests last Friday
evening. There were a lot of our good friends in
your group, some of whom we hadn't seen in a while,
and it was good to be able to have a relaxing visit
with them. Of course, it is always a treat for us
to be with the Corettes and you are wonderful hosts.

Thanks for thinking of us and I hope it
won't be quite so long before we see one another
again.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. J. E. Corette
Chairman Emeritus
The Montana Power Company
40 East Broadway
Butte, Montana 59707



A. W CLAUSEN
1818 H Street, N W

Washington, D. C. 20433

May 13, 1986

Dear George:

For a few days now I have made some attempts
to get you on the phone--without success. Perhaps you
and Marian have already begun your tour of the U.S. In
any event, I hope this note or its message catches up
with you somewhere along the line.

Peggy and I really are looking forward to
having you both here in June. You are welcome to stay
with us--after all there have been a few changes in
the house since you first saw it! We've been in touch
with Vance and Jean and they are free to join us for
dinner on Sunday, June 8, if that date suits you.

I assume from your note that you will be
arriving either Saturdayor Sunday. Can we pick you
up at the airport? Do you need a car for transporta-
tion? Let's hear from you when you can. For quick
reference, our home number is 202-966-6262 and the
office is 202-477-2002.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. George A Skoglund
24211 Cherry Hills Place
Laguna Nigel, California 92677



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 13, 1986

Dear Bob:

What great news greeted me this morning

on the front page of the Washington Post! I was
really pleased to read that you are to be nominated
by President Reagan to the Board of Governors of
the Federal Reserve System. Congratulations!

With your background and obvious expertise
in economics and finance, I know you will be a defi-
nite asset to the Board and will add much to its
deliberations and decisions. Your established track
record at Bank of America will stand you in good
stead as you assume even greater and more important
responsibilities at the Fed.

Every good wish to you, Bob, for continued
success.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. H. Robert Heller
Senior Vice President
Bank of America N.T.&S.A.
P. 0. Box 37000
San Francisco, California 94137



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 13, 1986

Dear Mr. Shumway:

Thank you for your letter inviting me to
join a financial panel at the Oil Daily and Inter-
national Herald Tribune's International Conference
on Energy, scheduled for October 23-24, 1986 in
London.

Regretfully, I must decline. I am re-
tiring from The World Bank on June 30 and my plans
for the future are not yet settled. Until such
time as they are, I am reluctant to make any com-
mitments. I do hope you understand and I extend
my best wishes to you for a successful Conference.

Sincerely,

Mr. DeVan L. Shumway
Editor and Publisher
The Oil Daily
1401 New York Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20005

BC: Messrs. Koelle, Grenfell, Roberts
Mesdames Maguire, Sheen

J. Grenfell/avs/hh 5-13-86
#510



May 13, 1986

Dear Mr. Lock:

Thank you for your letter requesting
information relating to your debating topic.
I have put together some literature and speeches
which, I hope, will give you some basis to

support your argument, although I should note
that you may huve to do some research through
these publications to find itt

I trust you will find them helpful.

Sincerely,

Myra Holsinger
Executive Assistant

to the President

Mr. R. D. Lock
Box 47 site 15 RRS
Edmonton, Alberta TSP 487
Canada

Enclosures



The World Bank
Washington D.C. 20433

U.SA.

May 13, 1986

Mr. Barber B. Conable
P. 0. Box 218
10532 Alexander Road
Alexander, New York 14005

Dear Mr. Conable:

Enclosed with this letter is a set of briefing mate-
rials for you on the World Bank and the International Finance
Corporation; these are the papers that Mr. Clausen's letter of
March 20 to you mentioned. Eight of them have been put together
by the various "complexes" represented at the Managing Committee;
in addition, the Operations Evaluation Department and the Staff
Association have submitted briefs. This package is intended to
provide you with background for the series of meetings you will

be holding with staff in the May 27-June 30 period.

In addition, I am sending you three other items: a
brochure on the World Bank/IFC, which you may have seen and which

gives a general and non-confidential introduction to the institu-
tion; the Monthly Financial Report for March 1986, which summa-
rizes the status of a number of key facets of our work as of
March 31, 1986; and the text of Mr. Clausen's speech at the 1985
Annual Meetings in Seoul, which reviews some of the institutions'

current preoccupations.

You might find it useful to start out with the first

part of the Personnel and Administration briefing book, which
gives an overview of the structure and management of the Bank.



Mr. Barber B. Conable - 2 - May 13, 1986

I hope that the schedule I suggested for you in my

letter of May 8th is acceptable. I would like to propose two
further items, if I may:

-- Mr. Clausen wishes to invite you to lunch with him at
the Metropolitan Club on May 27th (at 1:00 p.m.),

-- Mr. and Mrs. Ryrie would like to invite you and
Mrs. Conable to dinner at their home on June 6 (at
8:00 p.m.; invitation will follow).

Do let me know if these or any of the other dates
proposed in my letter are difficult for you.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Nigel Roberts

Attachments
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INTERNATIONAL MONETARY FUND

THE WORLD BANK

Washington, DC. 20431

May 12, 1986

The Honorable
James A. Baker, III
Secretary of the Treasury
Washington, D.C. 20220

Dear Mr. Secretary:

We are writing with regard to a matter of deep concern to our

respective Institutions--the increasingly urgent need for immigration
relief for the children and surviving spouses of long-time international

civil servants in the employ of The World Bank and the International

Monetary Fund and for certain retirees from our Institutions. Legislation

that would go a long way towards resolving these problems is included in

the omnibus immigration bill that has passed the Senate and is now pending
in the House. We earnestly request that the Administration reiterate its

support for such relief and encourage its prompt enactment by the

Congress.

As you are aware, our Institutions draw their respective staffs from
'i ~i~ 1nait-in Wriidte .o 46d; i '. r't1 e i~iis6t aw, otafr mebes of

international organizations and family members residing in their
households, come to the United States on non-immigrant, "G-IV" visas.

Such visas are available only while the staff member remains an employee

of an international organization or while the family member continues to

reside in the staff member's household. When the staff member retires (or

if he or she dies in office), the family must leave the United States

promptly, unless it is able to obtain another visa status. Grown children

who leave the staff member's household also lose their G-IV visa
eligibility.

These provisions have created serious personal hardships for many

employees and family members. Our respective Institutions have sought to

- attract employees who are willing to commit subtitAntial portions of their
careers to international civil service. Children who grow up in the

United States, receive their education here and are "Americanized" in
eve-y way utay rnder -current law, be required to' leave tue Unit ed States
when their parent is no longer employed by the international organization
or when they leave the parent's household. Widows or widowers and retired

staff members who have lived in the United States throughout their most
productive years may be forced to move elsewhere, regardless of their
economic self-sufficiency and the dislocations involved. The resulting

personal hardships and uncertainties have in turn seriously affected staff

morale and the abilities of the international organizations to attract and

keep high caliber mid-career employees.



The Honorable James A. Baker, III -2- May 12, 1986

The legislation now pending in Congress would help alleviate these
problems. The World Bank and the International Monetary Fund have
supported such legislative relief since 1977, as we said in our letter of
January 25, 1982, to Secretary Regan. Similar provisions were included in
the omnibus immigration legislation that was considered in the two prior
Congresses. G-IV provisions have been supported in the past by both the
current and former Administrations, including the Department of the
Treasury and the Department of State.

Given this background, we hope that the Department will support the
inclusion of GIV provisions like those that have passed the Senate in any
immigration bill that may be considered.

Sincerely,

J. de Larosiere A. . Clausen
Managing Director President
International Monetary Fund The World Bank



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 12, 1986

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

Many thanks for inviting me to join you
for the dinner honoring Tim Bevan and the Board
of Barclays Bank.

Tim is a special friend of long standing
and I was delighted to see him again and to have
the chance for a little visit together. The Board
is a dynamic group and our discussions at dinner
were candid, stimulating and extremely interesting.
I was happy to be there.

Again, my gratitude for your warm hospi-
tality.

Sincerely,

His Excellency
Sir Oliver Wright
Ambassador of the United Kingdom
Embassy of the United Kingdom
3100 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20008



Nay 12, 1966

Dear Ir. M'5awz

Thank you for your letter of April 24
advising that Mr. Aklilu Habtels term of off i.
as a moembr of the Governing Board of the
International InStitute for Edusetional Plann
is due to end an December 1, 1906.

z appreciote your kind words on
Mr. Axiil'e contribution to the work of the
Institute's moard over the past nine year.
I would liko him to aostinue this useful
fumtion, and am pleased to renew hiS mandate
for a further period of three year.

sineely,

A. W. Clausen

Mr. Amad.u-ahtar MB.w
Direoctor-General
United Nationa SdAational,

Scientific and Cultural
organisation

7, place de Potenoy
75700 Paris
France

bcc: Mr. Husain
Mr. Aklilu

MaDonald:MH



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A. W. CLAUSEN
President

May 12, 1986

Dear Sonny:

Thank you for your letter of April 10, raising the issue of apparent
differences between our organisations on how countries can best attract

investment by the international oil industry. These issues arose during work
on Bank-financed exploration promotion projects within which a number of
alternative ways of seeking to satisfy government and industry objectives were
being explored. In these discussions, it is normal to expect differences of
opinion since, as you well know, sometimes conflicting parameters have to be
taken into account, and the conditions under which such agreements have to be

negotiated are changing rapidly.

The main concern of the Bank in assisting developing countries is to help
them design approaches and agreements which are pragmatic and adapted to their
specific environment. To achieve this we are making a constant effort to

understand better the motivations and strategies of the international oil

companies, and what they see as major impediments to greater private sector
investment in the less developed countries so that we can provide an efficient
service to our borrowers. Over the past year, for example, we have had direct

contacts with more than 65 companies world wide and we should be glad to share
with you and your staff the benefits we have gained from these consultations.

I agree with you that a meeting to compare experience and clarify

approaches would be useful and I look forward to the Managing Director of CFTC
getting in touch with Philippe Bourcier, Acting Director of the Energy
Department, to make the necessary arrangements.

Warm regards.

Sincerely

Mr. Shridath Ramphal
Office of the Commonwealth Secretary-General
Marlborough House
Pall Mall
London SW1Y 5HX
England



May 12, 1906

Dear Mr. Guffey:

I'm sorry it has taken me so long to
get back to you concerning the invitation to
address your August symposium. It is indeed an

honor to be asked and my delay was caused only
by the uncertainty of my plans after I retire
from The World Bank on June 30.

However, as my secretary mentioned to
Mr. Hakkio, I am pleased to accept, and Mrs. Clausen
and I are looking forward W joining you and your
colleagues. No doubt we will be in touch con-
cerning further arrangements as time goes on.

Sincerely,

A. W. Clausen

Mr. Roger Guffey
President
Federal Reserve Bank

of Kansas City
925 Grand Avenue
Kansas City, Missouri 64198

bcc: Mr. Vogl

MH



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 12, 1986

Dear Earle:

Congratulations on your appointment as
President of Monsanto Corporation! I'm really
pleased that this well-deserved recognition by
your peers has come your way.

Having worked closely with you on United
Way of America matters, Earle, I am well aware of
your abilities as a manager and a leader and as a
man of great vision. In your new role I am certain
that you will continue to build upon the outstand-
ing track record you have already established within
the corporation. Monsanto is indeed fortunate to
have you as their President.

Every good wish to you.

Sincerely,

Mr. Earle H. Harbison Jr.
President
Monsanto Corporation
800 North Lindbergh Boulevard
St. Louis, Missouri 63167



May 12, 1986

Dear Jorges

It was good to talk to you the other day,

and I'm sorry that I wasn't able to get back to you
personally.

Once again, I appreciate the invitation to
the inauguration of the CAMIDAD smelting plant, but
as I mentioned, my saeddule just will not permit me
to be away from Washington on June 1. I did talk to
my colleagues in our Mexico region about CARIDAD, and
they informed me that neither the Bank nor IFC has
any involvement in the project. While we, of course,
have a great interest in the economic progress of
Mexico, because we do not have a direct relationship
with the project, and because it is an especially
busy time here at the bank, we find we are just not
in a position to send a representative.

However, we do send our good wishes for
the inauguration and for the successful operation
of the plant.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

A. W. Clausen

Mr. Jorge Larrea
President Ejecutivo
Industrial inera Mexico, S.A.
Ave. Baja California #200
Mexico 7, D. F.
Mexico

Cleared with Mr. Steckhan

MH



May 12, 1986

Dear Mr. Belfords

Thank you very much for your letter of April 7, which
I rechived recently on my return from an overseas visit.

Like yourselves, I am very interested in seeing the
public achieve a wider awareness of international affairs, and
believe as you do in the power of television to influence
opinion in a constructive way. The purposes of the better
orld Society are therefore something I can support without

hesitation.

I am, however, fully committed during the next few
weeks -- as we are approaching not only the end of the Bank's
fiscal year, but also the end of my Presidency. Equally, my
personal plans after I step down on July 1 are still uncertain,
and I do not therefore feel it would be appropriate for as to
become actively involved in any new ventures at this point. I
do, however, appreciate your letter, and I wish the better World
Society all the best in its endeavors.

Sincerely,

A. W. Clausen

Mr. Thomas S. Belford
Executive Director
Better World Society
1140 Connecticut Avenue, N. W.
Suite 1006
Washington, D. C. 20036

bcc: Mr. Vogl

NR:MH



May 7, 1986

Mr. Clausen:

We had a call, on May 5, from the Prime Minister of Israel's
office, indicating that "Mr. Peres was willing to meet with you on June 2
during your upcoming visit to Israel; would you also consent to address a
conference on Economic Development for Peace taking place on June 1-4?"

On further enquiry it was clear that this curious request derived
from our efforts to fix up a meeting between you and Peres (in connection
with the West Bank Bank initiative) when he was here in Washington
recently. Someone had taken it that you wanted to visit Peres in Israel.
How they then ascribed dates to this "visit" is a mystery, though.

I thanked Mr. Peres' Adsvisor for the invitation, but explained
that you would not be making any further trips overseas during your
Presidency. Mr. Peres' Advisor also mentioned that Peres will be in Miami
on June 17 and 18--would you be able to meet him there? I checked with
Bill Ryrie on this and Bill would not recommend you do this. Nevertheless,
I was asked to inform you that Mr. Peres would be delighted to have you
visit Israel after your term here.

Nigel



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A. W. CLAUSEN
President

May 7, 1986

Dear Gerhard:

Just a short note to thank you for the time
you spent with us in Bonn during our recent visit there.
Not only was it good to have your company, but it was
also helpful to have you with me on my calls on the

government.

As I mentioned in my note to Juergen Warnke,
I am of the opinion that we are in agreement on the
key issues confronting the developing countries and
The World Bank. However the subject of MIGA member-
ship is still outstanding and we hope that Germany
will join before too much longer. We count on your
favorable intervention with your authorities to help
bring this about.

Again, Gerhard, my thanks and appreciation
for all your assistance in preparing our program for
Bonn and for your many kindnesses to us while we were
there.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Gerhard Boehmer

Executive Director
The World Bank
Room E-1325



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 7, 1986

Dear Jacques:

It was good of you to join us in Hungary
for what I thought was an interesting and worthwhile
visit.

I was quite pleased by the open exchanges

we had with members of government and the National
Bank of Hungary. It was helpful to talk about our
mutual concerns and our hosts were cooperative and
articulate in our discussions. Thanks again, Jacques,
for your participation and for your personal briefings
as well.

And in a more personal vein, may I say how
much your friendship, support and counsel have meant
to me over these past five years. I have enjoyed
our association and hope that we still will continue
to cross paths in the future.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jacques de Groote
Executive Director
The World Bank
IMF-ll-302



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 7, 1986

Dear Fawzi:

We were very pleased that you could join
us in Saudi Arabia for our brief visit there. Given
the short time, we made some valuable contacts. I
appreciated your participation in our discussions
as well as the briefings you provided.

If I may, let me add a personal note of
thanks for your helpfulness and support these past
few years. I have enjoyed our association and hope
that our paths will continue to cross in the future.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Fawzi Al-Sultan
Executive Director

The World Bank
Room F-1127



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U. S.A.

AW. CLAUSEN
President

May 7, 1986

Dear Jed:

Just a word of thanks for all your
assistance during our Moroccan adventure. Our
schedule was well planned and made the best use
of our time. The exchanges we had with the
government representatives and the King were
worthwhile and, hopefully, will show some positive
results down the line.

I appreciated having the written brief-
ings which you and your staff prepared so well
and also those you gave me "on the spot." It was
good having you along and Peggy and I both thank
you for your kindnesses.

Sincerely,

Mr. John D. Shilling
Division Chief
EMENA Regional Office
Room H-8003



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A. W. CLAUSEN
President

May 7, 1986

Dear Botafogo:

It was nice having you in Bonn and Paris

with us. The program in Bonn was especially good
and I was quite pleased with the exchanges we had

with the government there. I hope that positive

results will follow.

We've been receiving very fine feedback
on the Symposium which is testimony to the outstand-
ing job done by the External Relations Staff both
here and abroad in planning and carrying out the
details.

On a personal note, let me say how much I
have enjoyed our association these past few years.

It has been a pleasure working with you and I have
greatly appreciated your support and friendship as
well.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jose Botafogo G.
Vice President
External Relations

Room E-823



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U. S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 6, 1986

Dear Willi:

My desk was piled high when I returned
from our trip and I think at last I can see the
top! Hence the delay in dropping you this note
to say thanks very much for accompanying Peggy
and me on the visits to Hungary, Saudi Arabia
and Morocco. We enjoyed Rosemarie's company
too. You both are good travel companions.

It was a satisfying trip for me (and
I hope for you as well). The program arranged
by EMENA was very good and our contacts, calls
etc. were, in my opinion, very profitable. I
trust our messages got across and perhaps we
even earned some "Brownie points" along the way.

I am very mindful, Willi, that this
was our last trip together. On a personal note,
I want you to know how much I have appreciated
all your support and cooperation over these years
as well as your companionship on our travels. You
are a fine representative of The World Bank as
evidenced by the high regard in which you are held
by the governments of the many countries you have
worked with.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Willi A. Wapenhans
Vice President
EMENA Region
Room H-12-071



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U. S.A.

A. W. CLAUSEN
President

May 6, 1986

Dear Sheikh Mohamad:

Many thanks for the warm hospitality and many courtesies
you extended to me and my associates during our recent visit to
Riyadh.

As in the past, the visit provided us with an excellent
opportunity to exchange views with you and your colleagues on
important issues facing the economic and social development in the
poor countries of the world.

Let me reiterate that the progress made by the Saudi
Fund in the past years in the field of development assistance has
indeed been very impressive. We are particularly pleased with
the excellent working relationship between the Saudi Fund and the
World Bank and we look forward to continuing and further enhancing
this cooperation.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

His Excellency

Sheikh Mohamad Al-Sugair

Vice Chairman and Managing Director

Saudi Fund for Development

P.O. Box 1887

Riyadh

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

BC: Messrs. Stern, Qureshi, Wapenhans, Stoutjesdijk, El-Rifai
GEl-Rifai:ap:hh
0531/50



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A. W. CLAUSEN
President

May 6, 1986

Dear Sheikh Mohammad:

Thank you for the warm hospitality and kind courtesies
you extended to me and my associates during our recent visit to
Riyadh. The lunch you hosted for us was most enjoyable but, most
of all, I am extremely grateful to you for dedicating a shield in
memory of our close cooperation. I will always treasure that.

It was indeed a great pleasure to meet with you again
and to exchange views on matters of mutual interest. I have always
found these consultations to be most useful in coordinating our

efforts and enhancing the effectiveness of our cooperation. I will
personally miss this interchange but am confident that the Bank's

Senior Management will continue on this mutually productive path.

On a personal note, may I say how much I have appreciated
your friendship over the years. In spite of my career change, I
hope that friendship will continue and that we will have occasions
to meet again in the future. Meantime, I wish you continued good
health, happiness and success in your very important role in your
Ministry.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

His Excellency

Sheikh Mohammad Abalkhail
Minister of Finance and National Economy
Ministry of Finance and National Economy

Riyadh

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

BC: Messrs. Stern, Qureshi, Wapenhans, Stoutjesdijk, El-Rifai
GEl-Rifai:ap:hh
0531/50



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U. S.A.

A. W. CLAUSEN
President

May 6, 1986

Dear Ghassan:

It was good to have you with us in Saudi
Arabia and the program you arranged for us there
was excellent. Many thanks for the help you and
your staff provided before and during the visit.
The written briefings and those by you "on the spot"
were extremely useful.

On a more personal note, I am taking this
opportunity to thank you for the many courtesies and
kindnesses you have extended to Peggy and me when we
have traveled with you during these past five years.
You are good company, and you are certainly well
known and highly regarded in the countries you cover.
All of us in the Bank appreciate the fact that you
are such an outstanding representative of our organi-
zation.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ghassan El-Rifai
Division Chief
EMENA Regional Office
Room H-8107

BC: W. Wapenhans



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A. W. CLAUSEN
President

May 6, 1986

Dear Maurice:

Just a note to express my appreciation

for the arrangements you made for my visits in Bonn

and Paris and for the many kindnesses you extended

to both Peggy and me.

I was quite pleased with the results of
our talks with the government in Bonn and I hope that

positive results will show in the not-too-distant
future. It is regrettable that we couldn't do more

in Paris but having the chance to visit with Michel
Camdessus and his other guests was an evening well
spent.

The reports from our Bonn Symposium have

been excellent which speaks well for the Bank and
especially for those who organized and executed it.

Again my thanks for all you did vis-a-vis
our most recent trip and also for your helpfulness
these past five years. I've enjoyed our association

and hope that our paths will cross from time to time

in the future.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Maurice P. Bart
Director, European Office
The World Bank
66 Avenue d'lena
75116 Paris, France

BC: J. Botafogo G.



May 6, 1986

Dear Henry:

Thank you for your letter inviting me to

provide some written coinments for your special issue
of LEADERS saluting the 40th Anniversary of The World

Bank.

I will be happy to join the other former

Presidents of the Bank in doing so, and note that you

would like to receive the 1,000-word piece by July 15.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

A. W. Clausen

Mr. Henry 0. Dormann
President & Editor-in-Chief
LEADERS
59 East 54th Street
New York, NY 10022

cc: "essrs. Koelle, Grenfell, Roberts
lesdames Maguire, Sheen

J.Grenfell/avs 05/05/86
#536



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 6, 1986

Dear Helene:

I'm enclosing a copy of a memo I sent
to Robin Woollatt following our Morocco trip. In
looking over it again, I realize that I did not
say what I meant! You're just not great, you're

fantastic!

It has been a real pleasure working

with you these past five years and I wish you

continued success. Many thanks.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Helene Bruns-Thepaut

The World Bank
Room L-3115
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May 6, I986

Oear lary:

on the occasion of your recent retirne-nt, I would
1ike to than" you for your more than 24 years of
dedicated srvice to the Vorld ank.
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voq have been ihli re ar& tor voir nroficiecy,
comsitmient to your vor", and el tulness t- others. 'On
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THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A. W. CLASEN
President

May 6, 1986

Dear Sheikh Mohamad:

Many thanks for the warm hospitality and many courtesies

you extended to me and my associates during our recent visit to
Riyadh.

As in the past, the visit provided us with an excellent
opportunity to exchange views with you and your colleagues on

important issues facing the economic and social development in the
poor countries of the world.

Let me reiterate that the progress made by the Saudi
Fund in the past years in the field of development assistance has

indeed been very impressive. We are particularly pleased with

the excellent working relationship between the Saudi Fund and the
World Bank and we look forward to continuing and further enhancing
this cooperation.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

His Excellency
Sheikh Mohamad Al-Sugair

Vice Chairman and Managing Director

Saudi Fund for Development

P.O. Box 1887

Riyadh
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

BC: Messrs. Stern, Qureshi, Wapenhans, Stoutjesdijk, El-Rifai
GEl-Rifai:ap:hh
0531/50



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A. W CLAUSEN
President

May 6, 1986

Dear Sheikh Mohammad:

Thank you for the warm hospitality and kind courtesies
you extended to me and my associates during our recent visit to
Riyadh. The lunch you hosted for us was most enjoyable but, most
of all, I am extremely grateful to you for dedicating a shield in
memory of our close cooperation. I will always treasure that.

It was indeed a great pleasure to meet with you again
and to exchange views on matters of mutual interest. I have always
found these consultations to be most useful in coordinating our
efforts and enhancing the effectiveness of our cooperation. I will
personally miss this interchange but am confident that the Bank's
Senior Management will continue on this mutually productive path.

On a personal note, may I say how much I have appreciated
your friendship over the years. In spite of my career change, I
hope that friendship will continue and that we will have occasions
to meet again in the future. Meantime, I wish you continued good
health, happiness and success in your very important role in your
Ministry.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

His Excellency

Sheikh Mohammad Abalkhail

Minister of Finance and National Economy
Ministry of Finance and National Economy

Riyadh

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

BC: Messrs. Stern, Qureshi, Wapenhans, Stoutjesdijk, El-Rifai

GEl-Rifai:ap:hh
0531/50



May 5, 1986

Dear Ms. Hartman:

Ibis is to acniuwledge receipt of
Senator Hawkins' letter to A. W. Clausen

Floyd Grom's request for a DAOC
foni. I am pleased to advise you that I
have passed this request cn to nW colleagues
in otr DACI Informatim Center and have
asked them to send Mr. Groo the necessary
informtion. I bope this is satisfactory.

Sincerely,

Nigel Roberts
Assistant to the President

Ms. Kerri Hartman
Assistant to Senator

Paula Hawkins
P. O. Box 2000
Winter Park, Florida 32790

bce: Mr. Rothschild (w/ inccming)



WORLD BANK OUTIGOING MESSAGE FORM Cable, Telex
IMPORTANT-PLEASE READ INSTRUCTIONS BELOW BEFORE TYPING FORM

Typewritten
Character
Must Fall
Completely in TEST NUMBER
Box! PAGE OFFICIAL DEPT/DIV MESSAGE NUMBER (FOR CASHIER'S USE ONLY)

OF A _
L--)--GIRDIO T

OTART
2 HERE MR. MAURICE J. WILLIAMS, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR,

WORLD FOOD COUNCIL, ROME, ITALY

AS YOU COME TO THE END OF YOUR SERVICE AS EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF

s THE WORLD FOOD COUNCIL, I WANT TO EXPRESS APPRECIATION FOR YOUR

6 MOST DISTINGUISHED SERVICE IN THE POSITION AND WISH YOU THE VERY

BEST FOR THE FUTURE. WE LOOK FORWARD TO CONTINUING THIS

8 EFFECTIVE RELATIONSHIP WITH YOUR SUCCESSOR.

BEST REGARDS, A. W. CLAUSEN, WORLD BANK

12

13

15

16

17

18

19

20

21 END

OF

22 TEXT

PINK AREA TO BE LEFT BLANK AT ALL TIMES

INFORMATION BELOW NOT TO BE TRANSMITTED

CLASS OF SERVICE: Te L e x TELEX NO.: 610181 DATE May 5, 1986
SUBJECT. DRAFTED BY EXTENSION:

WFC - Retirement of Exec. Dir. V. J. Riley 74455

CLEARANCES AND COPY DISTRIBUTION: AUTH6RIZED BY (Name and Signature):

-t--A. W. CLausen
D PARTMVNY
0 Offie of the President

SECTION BELOW FOR USE OF CABLE SECTION
CHECKED FOR DISPATCH

DISTRIBUTION: WHITE-File Copy CANARY-Bill Copy WHITE-Transmrtta Copy BLUE-Originator to Keep



WORLD BANK OUTGOING MESSAGE FORM Cable, Telex
IMPORTANT-PLEASE READ INSTRUCTIONS BELOW BEFORE TYPING FORM

Typewritten
Character
Must Fall
Completely In TEST NUMBER
BoxI PAGE OFFICIAL DEPT/DIV MESSAGE NUMBER (FOR CASHIER'S USE ONLY)

OF A

L-1-al 1] IRDI1OF 1 IIIII
START

2 HERE MR. GERALD I. TRANT, SENIOR ASSISTANT DEPUTY MINISTER,

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, OTTAWA, CANADA

CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR SELECTION AS EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF THE

WORLD FOOD COUNCIL. WE LOOK FORWARD TO MAINTAINING, AND BUILDING

6 UPON THE EFFECTIVE RELATIONSHIP WHICH THE BANK HAS ENJOYED WITH

THE COUNCIL UNDER YOUR DISTINGUISHED PREDECESSOR.

8 BEST REGARDS, A. W. CLAUSEN, WORLD BANK

9

10

11

12

13

15

16

17

18

19

20

21 END
OF

22 TEXT

PINK AREA TO BE LEFT BLANK AT ALL TIMES

INFORMATION BELOW NOT TO BE TRANSMITTED

CLASSOF SERVICE T e l e x TELEXNO: 053 3283 CANAGRI OTT DATE: May 5, 1986
SUBJECT: DRAFTED BY: EXTENSION:

WFC - Appt. as Exec. Director V. J. Riley V& 74455
CLEARANCES AND COPY DISTRIBUTION: AUTH [ZED BY (Name and Signature):

A. W. Clausen
R&R ENT:

Off'ce of the President
SECTION BELOW FOR USE OF CABLE SECTION

CHECKED FOR DISPATCH

DISTRIBUTION: WHITE-File Copy CANARY- Bil Copy WHITE-Transmittal Copy BLUE-Originator to Keep



FORM NO. 27 OCR

(3/82) CWORLD BANK OUTGOING MESSAGE FORM Cable, Telex
IMPORTANT-PLEASE READ INSTRUCTIONS BELOW BEFORE TYPING FORM

Typewritten
Character
Must Fall
Completely In TEST NUMBER
RoxI PAGE OFFICIAL DEPT/DIV MESSAGE NUMBER (FOR CASHIER'S USE ONLY)

OF A _ ___
START

2 HERE
MR. MASAO FUJIOKA

3
PRESIDENT

4

ASIAN DEVELOPMEST BANK

5
MANILA, PHILIPPINES

6
I AN DELIGHTED THAT YOU HAVE BEEN UNANIMOUSLY REELECTED TO A NEW

7

FIVE YEAR TERM AS PRESIDENT OF THE ASIAN DEVELOPMENT BANK. THIS

8

IS AN EXCELLENT TESTIMONY TO THE DEVELOPMENT WORK THAT ASIAN

9

DEVELOPMENT BANK "AS BEEN DOING UNDER YOUR LEADERSHIP. AS

10
PARTNERS IN THE GLOBAL ENDEAVOR TO PROMOTE DEVELOPMENT, WE IN THE

11

WORLD BANK LOOK FORWARD TO CONTINUED COOPERATION BETWEEN THE TWO

12

INSTITUTIONS. LET ME WISH YOU ALL THE BEST IN THE YEARS AHEAD.

13

A.W. CLAUSEN.

'4

15

16

17

18

19

20

21 END

OF

22 TEXT

PINK AREA TO BE LEFT BLANK AT ALL TIMES

INFORMATION BELOW NOT TO BE TRANSMITTED

CLASS OF SERVICE: TELEX TELEX NO.: 23103 AD$ PH DAAY 5, 1984

SUBJECT DRAFTED BY. EXTENSION:

S_ SA nransv2/TA 7 71ASA
CLEARANCES AND COPY DISTRIBUTION: AUTHORIZED BY (Name and Signal

cleared 8 cc: Mr. Sonnez CAEAPH) A,.W rtAU EN
cc: Messrs. Botafogo, Hopper, DEPARTMENT:

Karooseenogtu, Cheethes, IC
Kaa nkhogl , Ceth, /rCKSECTION BELOW FOR USE OF CABLE SECTION
KjU , TNWT nkhoE-, Sison oir) C WECHKEDFORnDISPATCH

DISTRIBUTION: WHITE-File Copy CANARY-Bill Copy WHITE -Transmittal Copy BLUE-Originator to Keep



THE WORLD BANK/INTERNA TIONAL FINANCE CORPORATION

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 5, 1986

TO: Mr. A. W. Clausen, President

THROUGH: Frank Vogl, Director, IPA

Er.: 72468

SUBJECT: Congratulatory Message to Mr. Masao Fujioka, President,
Asian Development Bank

Mr. Masao Fujioka has been reelected to a new five year term as

President of the Asian Development Bank. Here is a congratulatory message

for your signature.

Attachment.

cc: Messrs. Feather, Sonmez, Blinkhorn, Roberts, Sankaran.

SS/vs

P-1867
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THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.5,A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 5, 1986

Dear Bruce:

I've been rather swamped since returning
from a trip overseas last week and this note has
been delayed more than I would have liked.

I've taken another look at my schedule for
June. Some time back, I had indicated that Peggy
and I would join the Board for dinner and the meeting
following on June 25 at Annapolis. However, it falls
during my last few days at the Bank so it just doesn't
seem realistic now. I hope you will understand my
constraints at this time.

However, be assured the dates for the
November 1986 meeting as well as those for '87 and
'88 are noted on my calendar. Brookings is an im-
portant association for me and although my agenda
after July 1 is not yet established, I will do all
I can to work anything else around your dates.

I'm looking forward to our visit on Wednesday,
Bruce.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Bruce K. MacLaury
President
The Brookings Institution

1775 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20036



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U. S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 5, 1986

Dear Colin:

Peggy and I were deeply saddened when we
learned of Margaret's recent death. It is difficult
to lose a loved one and no matter how well we think
we are prepared for that moment, we are not.

Your note said that Margaret had suffered
a long battle with cancer. We did not know. The
words you used to describe her fight epitomize the
characteristics Margaret possessed in her lifetime--
a joyous spirit, courage and grace. That's the way
we all will continue to remember her.

You and the family have our deepest sympathy
as well as our thoughts and prayers.

Sincerely,

Mr. Colin Cameron

600 Stable Road
Paia, Maui, Hawaii 96779



A. W CLAUSEN
1818 H Street, N. W.

Washington, D. C. 20433

May 5, 1986

Dear Mont:

Your letter was awaiting my return to the Bank
from a trip overseas. To say the very least, I am dis-
tressed by its news! From my vantage point, it's diffi-
cult for me to assess the reason for management's decision.
At the same time, I know that for you it probably is one
of the toughest situations you have faced in your working
career.

Of one thing I'm sure, Mont! You have the "guts"
not to become discouraged and the resilience to bounce
back and look forward to new challenges. You must not think
of this as a failure on your part. Like a lot of us, you
are a victim of circumstances and of changing times.

Not having been in the corporate world for the
last five years, I am really not in a position at the moment
to know where the opportunities are. But you have a lot of
friends in the financial communities of the Bay Area and in
the international arena. My suggestion would be to knock on
a few doors. Remember, Mont, there are opportunities outside
the Bay Area as well, so don't limit yourself. If I can be
helpful with a letter or a phone call, let me know. And, of
course, if I run across something interesting, I'll mention
your name. I'll be happy to do whatever I can.

My summer plans are still vague but I will be in
California for the Grove in July. If you can let me know
a contact number, perhaps we can meet for lunch and have a
visit.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Mont E. McMillen, Jr.
523 Miner Road
Orinda, California 94563

P.S.: Congratulations on your recent marriage. Both of
you have our very best wishes.



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U.S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 2, 1986

Dear Mr. Minister:

Thank you for your letter of April 22 and
for your kind comments. I, too, am sorry that we
did not have the chance to exchange views over

luncheon during my Bonn visit.

As you have indicated, the future will
be a challenging one for the Bank as we work with
all parties toward a satisfactory resolution of
international debt issues. I know that we can

count on your continued support in the times ahead.

On a more personal note, let me say that
it has been a great pleasure working with you and
your colleagues during my term here. Your friend-
ship and wise counsel have meant a great deal and
I hope that I will have the opportunity to see you

from time to time in the future.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

His Excellency

Dr. Gerhard Stoltenberg

Bundesminister de Finanzen
Graurheindorfer Strasse 108
5300 Bom1
Federal Republic of Germany

BC: G. Boehmer

J. Botafogo
M. Bart



May 5, 1986

Dear Frank:

Thaak ycu for sending me the telex
tranacript of Mike Wilsma-s letter. I've
takmn the liberty of passing a coPY On to
Ernie Stern and Attila KwrOwMOglu and will
be replying to the Minister in due course.

Warm Tegwrds.

SIncerely,

A. W. Clauseu

Mr. N. '. Potter
mwecutiv Director
The World bink
Raoam D-1321

cc: Mr. Stern
Mr. Karammanoglu

NR:MI



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U. S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 5, 1986

Dear Miss Silver:

Thank you for your recent letter suggest-
ing the services of your company for a possible
speaking engagement in the fall of 1986 through
the spring of 1987.

My plans for the future are not settled
and until they are, I believe it best that I not
make any commitments. I appreciate you and your
client inviting me in any event.

Sincerely,

Miss Phyllis Silver
Phyllis Silver Enterprises
7 Elmwood Road
White Plains, New York 10605



May 5, 1986

Dear Gus:

Many thanks for sending me World
Resources 1966, which arrived while I was
out of the country for a few weeks. I haven't
had a chance to do more than leaf through it,
but I'm pleased that the Bank was able to make

ame useful contributions, and I 'Im looking for-
ward to reading it more thoroughly.

This volume is undoubtedly a valuable
addition to the rather limited body of knowl-
edge about the world's resources, and you and
the International Institute for Environment
and Development can be justifiably proud of
having produced it.

A. W. Clausen

Mr. Gus Speth
President
World Resources Institute
1735 New York Avenue, N.W.
Suite 400
Washington, D. C. 20006

MH



May 5, 196

Dear Mr. Hobson:

Thank you for your letter of April 23,
and for keeping me informed of progrses in
putting together the GWnnAL LINKS package. I'm
gratified to see that t initialive has gained
the positive respon frmn MS, LZAID and
INIRE=T that you report. As Frank Vogl wil
have told you, I and a number of my senior
colleagues in the Bank took the opportunity to
preview the first to completed film, and were
inpressed by their quality and relevance to
current developimet problems.

As to securing a sponaor to fund pro-
notion of the series, I will certainly be glad
to do what I can to assist with this, and ve
wre indeed currently vorking on an approach
which we hpe will generate the required unr
est. Frank will keep in touch with you on this
as things evolve.

Sincerely,

A. W. Clausen

Mr. Charles Hobson
Senior Vice President
Special Projects
WETA 26
P. O. Box 2626
washington, D. C. 20013

bce: Mr. Vogl

NR:MI



THE WORLD BANK
Washington, D. C. 20433

U. S.A.

A.W. CLAUSEN
President

May 2, 1986

Dear Vice Minister Li:

We have just returned from Europe and the
Middle East to find your beautiful gift awaiting us.

The cloisonne vases are very elegant and

certainly are representative of the excellent crafts-
manship of the Chinese people. Mrs. Clausen and I
are extremely pleased to have them but we especially
appreciate the thought which prompted your gift.

It has been my great pleasure to know and

work with you and Minister Wang. All of us at The
World Bank appreciate your strong support of our ob-
jectives and look forward to its continuing in the
years ahead.

I, too, look forward to another opportunity

to visit China and, at such time, I will certainly be
in touch with you or Minister Wang.

Again, our thanks for your thoughtfulness.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Li Peng
Vice Minister of Finance
Ministry of Finance

Beijing
People's Republic of China



May 1, 1986

Dear Sheikh Hamad,

A brief note to express my thanks and
appreciation for the warm hospitality you extended to
my associates and myself during our recent visit to
Riyadh. Our exchange of views was, as usual,
extremely useful, and we look forward to future
opportunities where the Bank and SAMA would continue
this long lasting and productive dialogue.

Warm regards,

Sincerely,

(Si V . Iajsen

His Excellency
Sheikh Hamad Saudi Assayari
Governor
Saudi Arabia Monetary Agency
P.O.Box 2992
Riyadh
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

cc: Messrs. Stern, Qureshi, Wapenhans, Stoutjesdijk,
El-Rifai
GEl-Rifai;ap
0531/51
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Dear Juergen:

It was good seeing you recently in Bonn. Peggy and I greatly
appreciated your warm hospitality and the program you organized for us,
including the delightful visit to Schloss Eltz. Peggy was especially
pleased that Elke and she could spend some time together and she en-
joyed the opportunity immensely.

It was kind of you to accompany me on the calls to President
Von Weizacker and Chancellor Kohl. Our candid exchanges were bene-
ficial and I came away from the meetings with the opinion that we are
in agreement on the key issues confronting the developing countries
and The World Bank. Your support for replenishment of IDA 8 at the
$12 billion level will be critical for rallying the U.S. to the position
of the other donors and for convincing Japan to honor its share.

You should know that we now have 21 countries that have signed
the MIGA convention. In addition, Bolivia, Colombia, Egypt, France,
Indonesia, Ivory Coast, Sri Lanka and Switzerland have also indicated
that they will be signing in the coming weeks. Internal discussions
in the United States and Japan on the question of MIGA membership are
also well advanced. I do hope that the Federal Republic of Germany will
find it to its advantage to sign as well. GCI is further down the road
but your support here is essential also.

The luncheons you hosted, Juergen, were most enjoyable occasions.
I appreciated the chance to visit with Dr. Tietmeyer again and to discuss
with him the topics of interest to the Bank which will be on the Summit
agenda. Ernie Stern will be in Bonn the week of May 20 and will be glad
to pursue our discussions.

From reports I have been receiving, The World Bank Symposium was
quite successful. Naturally we all are pleased. My colleagues and I thank
you for your participation and the excellent overview you presented in your
speech.

Let me reiterate how much we at The World Bank value and appre-
ciate your strong support. It has made our task less difficult and we
are tremendously grateful for that.



His Excellency

Juergen Warnke -2- May 1, 1986

On a more personal note, Juergen, you should know that your
friendship and wise counsel have meant a great deal over the years.
In spite of my career change, I do hope that this friendship will
continue and that we will have occasion to meet from time to time
in the future.

Warm regards.

ly,

A. W. Clausen

President

His Excellency
Juergen Warnke
Federal Minister for

Economic Cooperation

Karl-Marx-Strasse 4-6
D5300 Bonn 1
Federal Republic of Germany

BC: G. Boehmer

J. Botafogo
M. Bart
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Dear Marvin:

Thank you for your letter of April 16
which awaited my return from Morocco at the begin-
ning of this week.

The name of the person that you could
contact on your China equiry is Dale Weigel, Deputy
Director of the Development Department in IFC. Dale
will be pleased to discuss matters with your people
on an informal, non-confidential basis. He can be
reached on Tel. (202) 676-0411.

Warms regards.

Sincerely,

Mr. Marvin Bower
McKinsey & Company, Inc.

55 East 52 Street
New York, N.Y. 10022

cc: Messrs. von Stauffenberg & Weigel

NR:ejn



May 1, 1986

Dear Senator Boschwitz:

Thank you for your letter concerning
Belay Bakonyi and his interest in employment
with The World Bank. As you pointed out, he
does indeed have an excellent international
background and would undoubtedly be an asset
to any internationally-oriented institution.

I'll be pleased to pass his rem on
to my colleagues in our Personnel office for
their consideration. But I should mention at
the same time that openings at the more senior
levels are limited here and, in addition, we
generally try to promote from within. Hamever,
we will certainly review his candidacy vis-a-vis
our current needs and will get in touch with him
directly.

Thanks again for writing.

Sincerely,

A. W. Clausen

The Honorable
Rudy Boschwitz
United States Senate
Washington, D. C. 20510

bcc: Mr. Chandran (w/ incaming)

MdH
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Dear Sol:

Your letter, along with the Inter-
American Dialogue Report, arrived while I was
out of the aountry for a few weeks. Therefore,
I haven't had a chance to give the report the
attention it deserves. bowever, I look forward
to reading it within the coming weeks and appre-
ciate your sending it to me.

Warm regards.

Sincerely,

A. W. Clausen

Mr. Sol U. Linowitz
Co-chairman
Inter-American Dialogue
c/o Aspen Institute for

Hwanistic Studies
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N. W.
Suite 1070
Washington, D. C. 20036

bcc: Mr. Knox (w/ inccming)

MR
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Judy:

I spoke with Bill Stanton this
morning and he asked me to send you the
letters we receive from the Hill on the
Bank's poverty-oriented lending program.
I attach the four letters that we have
received so far. As I explained to Bill,

I am concerned that we do not completely
ignore the other three letters while we
work with Hall on a Bank response to the
requests. Bennett Johnston's letter is
dated April 11, and the other two April
22. I understand that a plan is afoot
to fix a meeting between Mr. Clausen and
Mr. Stern and Tony Hall in the week of

May 12. I presume that some acknowledge-
ment should be given to the other three
correspondents in the meantime, unless
Hall is informing them of what is being
planned. I'd be grateful if you'd keep
in touch on this.

Nigel Roberts




